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Dear Parents,  
 
I would like to congratulate everyone who took part in the County Finals Cross Country this 
week. We really appreciate the parental support which means so much and well done to those 
participating. We celebrated the children today in worship time, but please do reiterate this 
as parents from all of us at St Mary’s. We are extremely proud of their achievements.  
 
There are various children taking part in a Swimming Gala next week and I hope those taking 
part have the details about this event as soon as possible. This is an excellent opportunity and 
we look forward to seeing our children participating in this invitational gala.  
 
As you may be aware, the National Education Union (NEU), have held ballots of their members 
on industrial action on Wednesday 1st Feb 2023. I am writing to you today to reassure you 
about what might take place and what this will mean for your child. Striking is the right of 
every teacher who is part of a union and is a personal choice, which we respect as a school.  
We are committed to the right of all workers to take action and stand up for better funding, 
conditions and funded pay awards, whatever their sector. We also believe that our children's 
education should be properly funded. 
 
It is our primary responsibility to ensure our pupils receive the highest standard of education 
and care.  It is our feeling that the impact of this particular strike would not be felt by 
government but by the children, families and colleagues in our community. Following two and 
a half years of lockdowns, we do not wish to inflict more upheaval, cost and stress on our 
families or on our Teaching Assistants.  As such, please rest assured that we have 
comprehensive plans in place should strike action go ahead to ensure your child can continue 
their studies.  We will endeavour, where possible, regardless of national industrial action to 
have sufficient staff on site to welcome our children. I can confirm that Young Voices 
(Manchester) will go ahead as planned.  
 
Do you or your family members have Instagram? If you do, perhaps you might want to share 
our Instagram account and posts with family members who may want to keep in touch with 
what is happening in our school. Please consider sharing our account with other groups, 
family or friends, to enjoy the daily life of our school. Please see our social media accounts to 
see the many things that have taken place already over this term.  
 
You will see throughout the rest of this newsletter, that there are many events coming up 
that you may want your child   
 
 

Have a good weekend.  Mr Jones. 
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DESIGN SCHOOL  
We have been informed that there are potentially three places for this Saturday Design 
School at Sedbergh Prep which is an amazing opportunity. If you would like your child to 
apply please complete the online form below.  
 
https://www.sedberghschool.org/prep-news/saturday-design-school 
 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=4aGPZb3zfESajaQ7EejR4MfEEs8K3W
5GhOmFIOT4kpJUNlhGWkRJQU1IRlpKVjVSTkRYOUNRVTNGNS4u 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Next week, Danny Harper will be competing at the Ju-Jitsu European 
Championships in Paris. As a result, Netball Club will be cancelled next 
week. Apologies for this and we also wish Danny good luck. We look 
forward to hearing about his achievements.  

         Design School 

 Netball Club – Cancelled on Thursday 26th Jan 
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Dear Parents,  
 
Our annual Spelling Bee is approaching at the 
beginning of February and we will be sending out 
our spelling lists for all of the children from 
Reception to Year 6. We always choose January to 
try to improve our spellings whilst having some 
fun together. Children learn spellings and 
represent their school house on the day. This is an 
excellent way to try to learn some of the more 
tricky spellings that children are required to learn 
by the end of their year.  
 
The best way to start with this is to identify words that the children can already spell, highlight 
these and then target spellings that are perhaps trickier to learn. A few each week will allow 
the children to learn these steadily and methodically. These can be learned verbally, creatively 
– in any way the children like to enable the spellings to be remembered.  
 
We know various children find spellings challenging as a result of dyslexia or for other reasons. 
This provides a focus to say let’s have a go and work on spellings and overcome some barriers.   
You will notice (and it will not come as a surprise) that the spellings are similar to the age 
expectations for that year group. By the time children get to Year 6 some children even exceed 
the most challenging words see in the list above.  

 

 
 

         Annual Spelling Challenge  
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            Half Term Sports   
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We have children performing in Alice in Wonderland this year – if you are wanting to take the 
children to this please see details below. Very exciting!  
 

 
 
 

            Performance   
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